


The growth in the caravanning and camping industry is outstripping broader growth in the economy.
Consumers who are looking at getting into the industry are presented with many opportunities to
research, examine and even purchase caravanning and camping product. Caravan shows themselves
(both CTIAQ and non-CTIAQ events) already compete heavily with manufacturer direct, retail
distribution models, internet and online marketplaces, none of which are impacted by the Proposed
Conduct.

In summary, Caravan Industry Association of Australia is fully supportive in CTIAQ’s proposed loyalty
program in that we see no restriction to participate in competitive caravan shows, and no public
detriment with the proposed arrangement. Further, we see with stronger safety measures through
compliance checks and education, as well as the opportunity for caravan retailers to reinvest any
savings generated into either better pricing for consumers, and better product presentation, we
consider that consumers are indeed likely to receive substantial benefit from such a loyalty program
being introduced.

We look forward to the opportunity to contribute to this submission, and welcome further dialogue
on the matter. We are welcome to discuss any of the above comments as you require.
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